
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Nicole Priester (nicolepriester@gov.sc.gov) <nicolepriester@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/17/2015 10:24:41 AM
Subject: FW: Medac Grand Opening

Do you know if we responded to this Commerce request? 
Thanks, KV

From: Tom Young, Jr. [mailto:tyoung@tomyounglaw.com]
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 5:20 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: Medac Grand Opening

K: See below. Let me know. This is the 600 employee company locating in North 
Augusta. Thank you. Tom

From: Glover, Todd [mailto:TGlover@northaugusta.net]
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 2:48 PM
To: Tom Young, Jr.
Subject: Medac Grand Opening

Tom,

As we discussed, Medac, the anesthesiology billing company, is moving its headquarters to North Augusta. 
This has the potential to be a game changer four our downtown with their over 400 employees relocating 
and the almost 200 new jobs they have committed to adding once here. They are preparing to begin moving 
in the second week of September. The owner of the company, Bijon Memar, has inquired as to whether or 
not it could be arranged for the Governor to attend a Grand Opening event sometime within the first three 
weeks of September. They can be flexible if the Governor is willing to come. The Department of Commerce 
played a crucial role in getting Medac to locate here. Any assistance you can provide would be appreciated. 
Thanks

B. Todd Glover, MPA
City Administrator
P.O. Box 6400
100 Georgia Avenue 
North Augusta, SC 29861-6400

tglover@northaugusta.net

803-441-4202 - Office
803-441-4203 - Fax
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